From: Susan Brown

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: | am opposed to Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, July 8, 2017 12:51:46 PM

I can only support the project if the ENTIRE LINE IS BURIED. | remember what
towers looked like after the ice storm in Quebec. NP will not provide any electricity
to NH and the jobs aren't permanent. PSNH is out of date with this.

Susan Brown
603-632-5878
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